Development and Environment Directorate City Hall
The Queen’s Walk
More London
London SE1 2AA
Switchboard: 020 7983 4000
Minicom: 020 7983 4458

www.london.gov.uk

Elaine Quigley 3 , Our ref: D&P/3809/PS
Development Control, Planning Services
Your ref: 2015/4407 /P

London Borough of Camden
Town Hall Date: 24 November 2015
Argyle Street

London

WCTH 8ND

Dear Ms Quigley

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended); Greater London Authority
Act 1999 & 2007; Town & Country Planning (Mayor of London) Order 2008.

Templar House, 81-87 High Holborn, London WC1V 6NU
Local planning authority reference: 2015/4407/P

With reference to our letter of 11 November 2015, ref: (D&P/3809/PS), regarding submission of
further documentation to support referral of the above application, | here by give notice that the
requested material was received on 24 November 2015.

Under Article 4(2) of the above Order the Mayor has six weeks from the date of receipt to provide a
statement setting out whether he considers the application complies with his London Plan and his
reasons for taking that view, in this case the six-week period will terminate on 4 January 2016.

The application has been allocated to Jessica Lintern who can be reached on 020 7983 4653 or
email Jessica.lintecn@london.gov.uk

A copy of this letter has been forwarded to the agent for information.

Yours sincerel

Development &
Greater London Authority

cc: DP9 Ltd, 100 Pall Mall, London SW1Y 5NQ

020 7983 4265 020 7983 4706 planningadmin@london.gov.uk



